
From:​ Charles Gregory <cgregory@vivage.com> 

Sent:​ Monday, November 16, 2020 9:25 AM 

To:​ Edward McWilliams <edwardmcwilliams@stercommtech.com> 

Subject:​ Re: IDenticard System installation 

  

Ed, 

  

The new access control system it working wonderfully.  Thank you.  Your troops 

that were here were very polite and a pleasure to work with.  
  

They were truly professional in every respect and I enjoyed working with them. 

  

Very Respectfully, 

  

Chuck Gregory 

Director of Plant Operations 

Colorow Care Center 

885 Hwy. 50 Business Loop, 

Olathe, CO 81425 
 


